
DEPARTMENT OF PENNSYLVANIA
MARINE CORPS LEAGUE
P.O. BOX 6687, Harrisburg, Pennsylvania  17112-0687

Greetings Marines and Associate Members,

Thank you for the opportunity to serve the League as Adjutant for another 
year. 

I am looking forward to seeing all the Veteran’s Day events take place, as 
well as all the Marine Corps Birthday Ball festivities. Then on to Toys for 
Tots and holiday outreach. 

It is nice to see some good change take place within the Department, I have 
received about 30 Detachment reports using the new report form. 

Hope to see everyone at the next Quarterly Meeting. Thank you for all you do 
in your community, for setting a great example and for all you do within the 
Detachment and Department.

Semper Fi,

Sarah Cook
Adjutant, MCL Department of PA


